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‘DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE’ 
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Weekly news:  

Well it hasn’t been the smoothest of rides since the re opening of school in September. Due to Covid we have had to work 

extra hard to keep as much of school open as possible. Many staff across the whole of school have even put on smocks to 

double up as dinner ladies! It has been a real team effort. Our aim has always been to make sure the children have come back 

happy and safe and we will always work hard for this. I’d also like to thank parents for their support and understanding. Many 

of the staff are parents as well and to receive a phonecall about booking a PCR will no doubt have been frustrating.  

Thank you for working with us. 

Now it is time to re charge those batteries. I wish all our families, staff and governers a safe and restful half term break. 

Mrs Henshall.  

 

School returns on Monday 1st November     

 

Thank you to everyone for your donations for the food bank. Lyn from the Hemsworth Food Pantry came and collected our 

generous donations this morning. She was very thankful and was sure that it will go towards helping lots of families. 

 
 

Word of the week 

PERSISTANCE 

 
 

 

 

 

Mental Health and wellbeing  
The importance of good mental health and wellbeing has never 

been more important. Below we have listed some really useful 

websites for you access should you wish to or want to.  

www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters 

www.youngminds.org.uk 

https://www.winstonswish.org 

www.nspcc.org.uk 

www.mentalhealth.org.uk/publications 

www 

www.samaritans.org 

         Celebrations: Weekly winners 

 Stars of the Week DOJO Champions  

EYFS Shania & 

Delilah 

Phoebe & 

Edie 
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EYFS Nursery 

and Reception 
81.25% 

82.74% 

Year 1 Emily Tyler & Mia Year 1 96.35% 

Year 2 William Lewis Year 2 88% 

Year 3 Jayden Cohen Year 3 96.14% 

Year 4 Harrison Laurel Year 4 92.54% 

Year 5  Tyler Scarlett R Year 5 92.47% 

Year 6 Owen Tahlia Year 6 92.58% 

 

 
Safeguarding  

Please be aware of how long children spend on devices 

during the holidays and monitor their use. Please check 

their security settings. 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/need-help  

Other useful websites for families 

www.Relationshipmatters.org.uk 

www.familylives.org  

Learning Mentor New Number 07719835367 

 

 

Reminders and Up and Coming Events; 
Dates in diary 

Half-term – Break up - Friday 22nd October. 

Return to school - Monday 1st November. 

 

Poppy sales to start on return if children wish to purchase 

these or other items. 
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